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"The above-subject grievances have been discussed by the Pre-Review Committee
prior to their docketing on the agenda: of· the Review Committee and are being returned
to the Joint Grievance Committee for settlement in accordance with the following:

In reviewing the records submitted to the Review Committee, the Joint State-
ment of Facts are clear that the issues in dispute are similar and can be narrowed
down to a single question of whether supervision followed .the provisions of Title 212
of the Agreement assuming that the involved headquarters are operating under the
provisions as outlined in Title 212. Here, the record clearly establishes that
supervision did attempt to call-out the grievants in proper order, but due to circum-
stances beyond their control, they were unable to reach them. For this reason, the
correction sought will not be granted.

As to the problems of administrating the overtime call-out procedure, both
Division Management and bargaining unit employees must keep in mind that the Canpany
and Union, through the collective bargaining process, have jointly agreed to cooperate
to the fullest extent necessary to make this call-out system work. The cornerstone of
the procedure is to provide adequate rendition of service to the Company's customers
while at the same t~e establishing a workable voluntary on-call system with definite
contractual obligations placed on both parties. The respective obligations are
plainly set forth in Subsections 2l2.1(a) and (b), specifically, that employees who
volunteer will make themselves readily available for call-out and, in turn, Company
will follow the call-out order to the extent that it is practical to do so in a given
situation. In the cases at hand, the practicability of the situations are not at
issue, and in the opinion of the Pre-Review Committee, the supervisors were obligated
to make a positive reasonable effort to reach the number one man. To that end, the
Pre-Review Committee recommends that in the future the Division incorporate in their
on-call system a procedure that allows tIe supervisor to check himself and eliminate
possible mistakes by re-dialing the employee Is phone number when a bus.y signal is
received or there is no answer. This can be accomplished without a significant
effect on response time and will adhere to the spirit of Title 212.
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